From: Louise Mann

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Buffalo River
Date: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 10:23:57 AM

Dear Katherine McWilliams,

With waterways being impaired nation wide by concentrated animal feeding operations, how can you
guarantee that C&H hog facility will not damage the Buffalo River?

Will you allow C&H to continue expanding acreage if it's current disposal acreage, tests above optimum
for nutrients?

Future generations are going to wonder even more than we citizens today...how can DEQ not require a
more accurate EA?

Neil Compton must be spinning in his grave.

Louise 6. Mann
629 Gray Avenue
Fayetteville, AR 72701

WasteReductionResources.com

Recycling is not THE solution,

We, the consumers, are.


mailto:lmann2@earthlink.net
mailto:Water-Draft-Permit-Comment@adeq.state.ar.us

From: Imann2@earthlink.net

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Re: AutoReply
Date: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 10:24:05 AM

| apologize for this automatic reply to your email.

To control spam, | now allow incoming messages only from senders | have approved
beforehand.

If you would like to be added to my list of approved senders, please fill out the short
request form (see link below). Once | approve you, | will receive your original
message in my inbox. You do not need to resend your message. | apologize for this
one-time inconvenience.

Click the link below to fill out the request:
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